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THANK YOU 

Dear Friends of the Waupun Area Animal Shelter Inc., 

Thank you to everyone who supports the Waupun Area Animal Shelter, and a 

huge thank you to all of our devoted volunteers.  We currently have 0 dogs 

and 52 cats, but ki$en season is right around 

the corner.  Things are going well at the  

shelter.  If anyone has any %me or interest in 

coming in to help clean in the mornings or at 

any %me, please contact us.   

Thank you, 

Waupun Area Animal Shelter 

ADOPTIONS IN 2015 

• 103 Cats and Kittens 

• 27 Dogs & Puppies 

• 3 Cats reunited to owners 

• 1 Bunny 

• 80+ dogs reunited with their 

owners 

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

The Annual Membership mee%ng will be held on Monday, April 4, 2016 at 

7:00 pm at the Waupun Public Library in the Carnage Room.  We have 3 

board members whose terms will be complete this year.  Our board  

members are Trista Steinbach (President/Secretary), Dr. Bev Martens 

(Treasurer), and members Barb Berry, Chanda Ganz, Nancy Vanderkin, and 

Pam Summer.  If anyone is interested on serving on the board, please let any 

board member know before the mee%ng. 

Hours: 

Monday:  4—7 pm 

Thursday:  2—6 pm 

Saturday:  10 am—2 pm 

 

901 N Madison St 

Waupun, WI 53963 

(920) 324-3200 

 

Website: 

Www.waupunareaanimalshelter.org 

E-Mail: 

admin@waupunareaanimalshelter.org. 

If you are an Amazon 

shopper, please consider 

using Amazon Smile.  For 

every purchase made, 

Amazon makes a donation 

to the Waupun Area  

Animal Shelter!! 
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HAPPY ENDINGS 

Odie came to us on February 19, 2015.  He came to us with a terribly infected neck 

wound.  He was a mess.  He had an upper respiratory infec-

%on, tapeworm, fleas and ear mites.  AAer being here for a 

while, we realized he was probably someone’s cat at one 

%me because he became more loving and trus%ng.  He 

loved his new cat friends.  Once he was free of all parasites, 

his wound cleared up, neutered, and he was emo%onally 

healed from the trauma he went through, he was up for adop%on.  On December 23, 

2015, he went to his new forever home and is enjoying the good life. 

SHELTER NETWORKING 

We were very lucky in 2015 to work with several shelters.  In January of 2015, we  

received a call from the Wisconsin Humane Society Ozaukee Campus asking if we had 

any young (under 1 year) healthy ki$ens.  They would take up to 10 and we sent 8, we 

also asked if they would take Pacino, he was 2 years old, came in as a baby, all of his 

siblings and mom got adopted but no one looked at him. Happy to say that within 2 

months all of the ki$ens and Pacino got their new homes.  We also asked Dodge 

County Humane Society to borrow their large dog type trap.  We had news that one of 

our adopters had escaped their owner and was missing for 3 months.  He was cited, 

we set up the trap and Sammy is now back home with a very grateful owner.  We also 

got assistance from the Watertown Humane Society when we were low on dog food. 

FUNDRAISING 

In 2015 our dedicated fundraising team raised over  $5,000 in their efforts.  Our events 

included our “Chilly” Supper, Tony’s Tip Night, Pooch Parade, Concerts in the Park, Art 

Around Waupun, and dona%on cans around the City.  

Pictured are Mayor Kyle Clark, Jill & Tim Vanderkin, Jim  

and Joyce Berry enjoying our annual “Chilly” Supper.  

Thank you for your support!! 

THANK YOU!! 

We could not do what we do without our wonderful volunteers and the  

guidance of Dr. Julie Johnson at Maple Knoll Vet Clinic, and vet techs Katie 

VandeSlunt and Angela Arndt.  Every one of our volunteers pours their heart and 

soul into all of our special animals that we are so lucky to have.   Thanks to all of 

our wonderful contributors who allow us to continue our day to day operations 

at the shelter. 

UPCOMIING EVENT: 

Annual Membership 

Mee%ng 

Monday, April 4, 2016 

at 7:00 pm at the Wau-

pun Public Library in the 

Carnage Room.  We 

need a minimum of 13 

members at the 

mee%ng to vote on the 

Board of Directors. 

Membership Form is 

a$ached—Please re-

turn to the shelter as 

stated. 

FUNDRAISING IDEAS? 

Call Melanie Spaeth at 

(920) 960-2737 to 

share your ideas. 



 

WAUPUN AREA ANIMAL SHELTER, INC. 

901 N. Madison St • Waupun, WI  53963 

Tel/Fax: (920) 324-3200 
 

Website:  www.waupunareaanimalshelter.org 

E-mail:  admin@waupunareaanimalshelter.org 

 

February 2016 

 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL  

(Due March 15, 2016) 

 

Member Name:         

 

Street Address:         

 

City:           State:    

 

Zip Code:      

 

E-mail address:         

 

Phone #:          

 

Additional Family Members:  _______________________________ 

      _______________________________ 

      _______________________________ 

 

PLEASE CHECK BELOW FOR THE TYPE OF MEMBERSHIP YOU WOULD LIKE 

 

__________ Single Membership $10.00 

 

__________ Family Membership $15.00 

 

__________ Additional Donation (Amount:  _____________) 

 

 

Please make checks payable to and return to: 

 

   Waupun Area Animal Shelter, Inc. 

   901 N. Madison St. 

   Waupun, WI  53963 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support of the Waupun Area Animal Shelter, Inc.  We look 

forward to seeing you at our Annual Meeting on Monday, April 4, 2016 at 7:00 pm at the 

Waupun Public Library. 


